BREWSTER COUNTY
PROPOSED 2018 BUDGET

The Proposed 2018 Budget has been filed in the office of the
Brewster County Clerk and is available for review during
regular business hours.

This proposed budget will raise more total property taxes
than last year’s budget by $331,164, (11%), and of that
amount, $74,230 is tax revenue to be raised from new
property added to the tax roll this year.

A Public Hearing on the Proposed 2018 Budget will be held
on August 22nd, 2017, at 9:00 A.M. in the Brewster County
Courthouse, Commissioners Courtroom, Alpine, Texas. Any
member of the public may appear and comment at that
hearing.

This budget is based on the best available data from the
Brewster County Tax Office, CAD, and Auditor’s &
Treasurer’s Office, at the time of preparation.
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